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Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

ist March, 1923.

Dear S8ir,
I am in receipt of your letter of the 22nd ultimo

respecting the cases of the wood auxiliary motor vessels

“CAP HORN" now "PIETRQ BRIZZOLARLY and "CAP VERT" now "MARIA
BRIZZOLARI", and have to aecquaint you that the subject of
your enquiry is being taken up with the Soclety's Surveyors

at Genoa, from whom you will no doubt hear at an early date.

I am, Dear 8ir,

Yours faithfully,

Assistant to the Se¢retvary.

AO Gori' E'\l.’
LEGHORN,

WISA3 9o



